

## HELP WANTED

## SafeCareBC Looking for Front-Line Workers to join our Communications Team

As the province's health and safety leader for the Long-Term Care sector, SafeCareBC is constantly seeking to provide relevant and high quality health and education training to the long-term care sector though a combination of online resources, in-person workshops and on site consultations.

To support this work and ensure our efforts to better connect with front-line workers, SafeCareBC is planning to establish a Communications Working Group of care aides, nurses and service staff.

Among other things, the Working Group will review SafeCareBC's website content and layout as well as other communication and awareness campaign materials for our members. This role will require 4-5 tele-conference meetings and the possibility of one in-person meeting each year.

Limited expenses will be covered and an honorarium payment will be provided to compensate participants for their time. Applicants may apply regardless of their location as the majority of the work will be done remotely.

## Applicants must:

- Have easy access to a computer
- Be comfortable navigating websites, email, and Microsoft Office
- English fluency
- Have worked in Long-Term Care for a minimum of 3 years
- Have approval from their current employer Experience in both the home care and long-term care sector will be an asset

Experience in both the home care and long-term care sector will be an asset

If interested in this position, please contact <u>lily@safecarebc.ca</u>

For more information on SafeCareBC, please visit: http://safecarebc.ca/